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3rd March 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I am sure, that like us, you are all saddened and concerned by the recent catastrophic earthquakes in 

Turkey and Syria.   

As a Trust, we would like to support the humanitarian efforts and following consultation with a group 

of students, Sir Harry Smith Community College have decided to hold a fundraising non-uniform day, 

on Friday 10th March. In return for wearing non-uniform we ask that students make a donation of £1, 

either as they enter the college or via the college’s Turkey and Syria Humanitarian Appeal JustGiving 

page which donates to the British Red Cross, accessible via the link below.  Please note that the 

JustGiving page can be used for donations of any amount that you wish to give.    

JustGiving DEC Turkey-Syria Earthquake Appeal 

As a reminder, students are expected to dress appropriately for a school setting.  If a student is 

wearing any item of clothing deemed unsuitable, parents/carers will be contacted, and the student 

will be sent home to change.  If students have a PE lesson on this day, they will still need to bring their 

PE kit.  

We hope that you will join us in supporting this worthy cause.     

Yours sincerely 

 

Dawn White 

Principal  
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